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Principal’s Corner  
Dear OSS Technology Campus 

Family Members, 

We hope that everyone had a great 

academic week, and we look forward 

to seeing some of you at Art Night 

Out! 

This coming week is packed with 

events and activities that are 

pertinent to all grade levels. Please 

remember that this Monday, the 

16th, is a student holiday. Picture 

retakes will take place on 

Wednesday, the 18th.  

Please keep in mind that we still 

have our Fall Festival planned for 

November 4th. PVO has been 

working diligently on this event, and 

we know that it will be a success! 

Wristbands are now available online 

through School Pay, and are 

currently $10. The price will go up as 

the event draws nearer, so buy your 

tickets today.  

Our fundraising efforts continue with 

our Making Strides Event. If you are 

interested in joining the fight against 

breast cancer, please see page 5. The 

more team participants the better!  

We can’t wait to see everyone on 

Tuesday, and hope that you all have 

a restful long weekend!  

Sincerely, 

Michael Singleton 

 

 

“The    

expert at 

anything 

was once 

a begin-

ner.” 

-Rutherford B. 

Hayes 
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Student Pick-Up and Drop-Off Information 

Quick Reminders! 

Pick-Up should not arrive on campus before the times shown be-

low: 

Grades K-5: 2:40 p.m. 

Grades 6-7: 2:20 p.m. 

Both Pick-Up and Drop-Off follow the same car loop shown below. 
Please remember that we are all in this together; kindness and 

respect are both important. 

Students may be on campus without penalty until 4 p.m., you have the time range of 2:20 to 4 

p.m. to pick up your student.  

Students cannot be picked up from the Front Desk after 2 p.m. If you need to check you child out 

after this time arrangements must be made with Mr. Singleton directly. Students may not be 

checked out to avoid the carline. 

Parents should not be coming to the Pick-Up Area holding signs out of their vehicles. Students are 

released directly to their vehicles. Parents that walk for Pick-Up will be directed to the Front Of-

fice.  

We understand that the logistics are challenging right now, but if we all follow procedures accord-

ingly some of the frustrations can be avoided. With teamwork we can accomplish anything! 

Please don't turn right around the cones when you leave the school.   
 
Please don't block our neighbors driveway at the college across the street.   
 

Club Dismissal Reminders: 

Please ensure you know your students schedule (clubs/ tutoring) and the end times. If you are 
unsure of your students’ club schedule please contact Ms. Santiago at 

Ana.Santiago@orlandoscience.org 

Parents should arrive to pick up no earlier than 5 minutes before club ends.  

Elementary clubs and tutoring end times are:  

Mondays, Tuesdays, Thursdays, and Fridays 3:35, and Wednesdays: 2:35 

6th and 7th grade clubs end times are: 

Mondays, Tuesdays, Thursdays, and Fridays 3:15, and Wednesdays: 2:15 

Parents are welcomed to wait for their child outside in the parking area (not in the car line unless 

is dismissal time) 

If a parent needs to do an early pickup from the club, they must come through the front desk with 

proper identification for pick up.  

Clubs are for the enjoyment of children, and while we do not anticipate misbehavior, we reserve 

the right to dismiss a disruptive student from a club.  

 

Below you will find the Car Loop layout, and guide-

lines: 
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Menus 

The Technology Campus offers breakfast and lunch options for the students.  

These can be found monthly online at the below listed hyperlinks: 

http://ocpsmenus.com/menu/charter-schools/breakfast/ 

http://ocpsmenus.com/menu/charter-schools/lunch/ 

Payments for lunch can be made in cash, or online through our School Pay 

system. School Pay is currently being updated with the student numbers for 

this year. If the system is currently not working for your student, the total 

invoice will be available once the online system is functioning properly.  

More information about School Pay can be found on the following page. 

 

The October Breakfast and Lunch Menus can be found below: 

 

 

 

http://ocpsmenus.com/menu/charter-schools/breakfast/
http://ocpsmenus.com/menu/charter-schools/lunch/
http://orlandoscience.org/elementary/index.php/school-pay
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School Pay 

 

Parents can now make online payments for most school expenses online with School Pay.  

Simply log into your secure online School Pay Parent Center account and pay for items including after 

school care fees, club fees, field trips, class fees, student fees and more. 

 

The first step is creating your Parent Center Account at https://www.schoolpay.com. Please go to 
"Charter Schools" tab and then choose your school name as "Orlando Science Elementary School" to 

complete the steps for creating your parent account. 

School Pay Features: 

Online payment methods via VISA, MasterCard, Discover cards and electronic check 

Secure parent accounts 

A full history payments searchable by date and child 

The convenience of paying at any time (24/7) from your home PC Emphasis on Security 

 

The School Pay service is audited by a third-party to assure adherence to the strict, Payment 

Card Industry Data Security Standard (PCI-DSS). 

If you have any problems using the School Pay system please call 1 888-88-MYPAY 

 

Questions about school pay may also be directed to Mrs. Cann: jasmine.cann@orlandoscience.org  

http://www.schoolpay.com/
mailto:jasmine.cann@orlandoscience.org
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PVO 

Making Strides Event 

The Student Government created a team to participate in the Making Strides Against 

Breast Cancer Walk on Oct. 28 @ Lake Eola. We are calling interested teachers, stu-

dents and clubs to join this worthy cause. Simply click on the link below to either join 

our team or make a donation. We have a goal of raising $1000.00, and I have no doubt 

we will. If you have any questions, please ask.  

http://main.acsevents.org/goto/OrlandoScience 

The 1st Annual OSS Fall Festival will be held on Saturday  

November 4th 2017 

This is where we need your help! We have various sponsorships available to 

fill. If you would like to be a business sponsor, individual sponsor, or know 

of a business that would be willing to be a sponsor, please contact us. We 

will be working diligently over the summer to bring this event to fruition. 

With your help, we can make our inaugural year a great success! 

Please feel free to contact our PVO Committee below for more information 

on sponsorship levels, to submit a sponsor referral, or if you would like to 

become involved with the PVO committee. Our kids are this country’s 

future; please help us support our school’s needs by supporting the efforts 

of the OSS PVO committee. 

Email: Oss.pvo@orlandoscience.org 

http://main.acsevents.org/goto/OrlandoScience
mailto:Oss.pvo@orlandoscience.org
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Monthly Calendar 
List of Important Dates: 

10-02-17—PVO Meeting (Begins at 6pm) 

10-05-17—PTC Night for Grades 6th and 7th.(4:30pm-7pm)* 

10-06-17—Cancer Awareness Day (Students that make a donation, and wear at least 1 article of pink clothing 

will be able to participate in a dress down day.) 

10-09-17—Last day to RSVP for Art Night Out 

10-13-17—Art Night Out—Ebru Paper Marbling (5pm-7pm) (Page 10) 

10-18-17—Picture Make-up Day 

10-19-17—Hearing Screenings (Grades K, 1, 3, and 6) 

10-27-17—OCPS Official Make-Up Day-Fifth Grade Field Trip 

10-28-17—Making Strides Against Breast Cancer Walk (Page 5) 

10-20-17—Spirit Night (Begins at 5pm) (Page 11) 

  *If you were unable to sign up via Sign Up Genius, please contact your student teachers for a potential     
  conference. If you need your student’s teacher contact information please email Ms. Reagan    

October 2017 

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

1 2 

PVO Meeting 

3 4 5 

PTC 6-7 

(4:30pm-7pm) 

6 

Cancer 

Awareness 

Day 

Paid Dress 

Down Day 

7 

Chess Team’s 

First Tourna-

ment 

8 9 

Last day to 

RSVP for Art 

Night Out 

10 11 

 

12 13 

Art Night Out 

Ebru 

14 

 

15 16 

Student    

Holiday/

Teacher    

Workday 

17 18 

Make Up 

Picture Day 

19 

Hearing 

Screenings 

20 

Spirit Night 

21 

Chess Team’s 

Second Tour-

nament 

 

22 23 24 25 26 27              

OCPS Official 

Make-Up Day  

5th Grade 

Field Trip 

28 

Making 

Strides Walk  

Chess Team’s 

Third Tourna-

ment 

29 30 31     
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Kindergarten 

Kindergarten has been working hard! It's hard to believe that the first quarter 

is done! In Mrs. Krygowski's and Mrs. Vinson's classes, students have been 

working on reading and writing words with double consonants, place value to 
100, and writing with conventions. Ms. Yamnitz's and Ms. Lineberger's clas-

ses, students are working on learning their letters and sounds, how to spell 

basic words by sounding out, and comparing 2D and 3D shapes. All classes 

have been learning about maps in Social Studies and Forces (pushes and 

pulls) in Science.  

1st Grade 

This week first grade continued to excel in 

math and reading. AR has been fully imple-

mented in the classroom and all students are 
working hard towards meeting their end of 

month goal!  

Miss Fisher's class is gathering materials for 

exciting upcoming experiments, and learning about 

constellations in science. 

Please continue to read with your child at home and 

have them complete 45 minutes of IReady lessons in 

both reading and math each week.  

Ms. Parker’s class observed, hypothesized and experiment-

ed. 

2nd Grade 

STEM 

The past couple of weeks in STEM has been focused on the Engineering Design Pro-

cess for grades 2-5. The students have been challenged to design and build a roller 

coaster that has one hill one loop, and one turn. As part of this unit students 
learned the meaning of criteria and how constraints can affect the outcome.   

In Second Grade, this week we have had a great time exploring our weather.  This week we 
discovered how the season’s change due to the rotation and tilt of our planet around the sun.  We 

also learned how the water cycle is never ending!  Ms. Volden’s class had fun going outside and 
watching our puddles evaporate, and even made a cloud inside with Mrs. Chandler’s class on Thurs-

day!   
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In 5th grade this week, we had our first STEAM day of the year. Students worked to-
gether in groups to build ghost rockets, create spooky haunted houses and candy corn 

catapults. Students had a blast working together cooperatively with their classmates!  

In Ms. Jensen's class, students chose a planet or dwarf planet to research and create 

a model of. They presented their projects to the class this week. They were all so in-
formative and creative! We learned that Pluto was named by an eleven-year-old girl 

from England, it takes Neptune over 164 years to orbit the sun, and many other 

amazing facts about planets. 

Don't forget that the 5th grade field trip to the zoo is on Friday, October 27. Permis-

sion forms are due on Wednesday, October 18th. Have a great weekend!  

5th Grade 

4th Grade  

3rd grade had a wonderful week of fun and learning! Mrs. Cybulski and Ms. 

Knight’s class did some epic multiplication bees to learn about sportsman-

ship, math, and we got some outdoor sun and exercise at the same time! 

Mrs. Cybulski’s class presented their Array Communities, where students 

combined arrays with learning about urban, suburban, and rural communi-

ties. The projects were so very amazing and creative! We also made glorious 

art projects such as salt art and Halloween hand puppets to help us develop 

instruction following and creativity. Mrs. Cybulski’s class also continued 

monitoring our mysterious mold experiment where students learn about the 

way mold grows and spreads. Mrs. Cybulski’s class continued reading Char-

lie and the Chocolate Factory while creating some great candy advertisement 

of our own while cementing figurative language. As a reminder, please make 

sure to turn in the field trip forms for the Kennedy Space Center, and chap-

erones need to contact the teachers ASAP.  Also, parents should be getting 

information soon about the Great Traveling Fair. The fair will be on Decem-

ber 20th.  

3rd Grade 

4th grade has had a very busy week this week! All classes participated in a Mock FSA 
in order to get a baseline of where our writing ability is.  Our field trip to see Newsies 
at the Orlando Repertory Theatre is next Thursday, October 19. Please remember to 

send your child with a disposable lunch on this day. If you have been selected to 
chaperone, please be sure to apply for the volunteer opportunity on ADDITIONS. Last-
ly, if your child will not be attending the field trip, please let his/her teacher know if 

he/she will be coming to school so plans can be made. Enjoy the three day weekend!  
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6th/7th Grade 

Ms. Kish’s students re-created Ancient Egyptian scenes by making dioramas- (a model rep-
resenting a scene with three-dimensional figures, either in miniature or as a large-scale 

museum exhibit.) Farmers, Scribes, Priests, Pharaohs were represented along with 10 spe-
cific facts (word document, brochure or Powerpoint.) *The Ancient Egyptians believed in the 

afterlife= the "ka" (life force) and the "ba" (soul). During the mummification process, the 
heart was left inside the body because it represented intelligence, feeling and emotion. The 

brain was removed and considered a waste of space!  

After doing a lesson on the different types of models, Ms. Piontkowski’s class built ziplines 

to show the application, usefulness, and fun of making physical models.  

Ms. Gutsin’s class, is planning their first essay assignment on the 
controversy of keeping pit bulls as pets. They are using sources to 

analyze data creating logical, cohesive arguments!  

Ms. Bravo’s class started off the week “smashing” their Piñatas! The 

students had so much fun cheering and hitting the Piñata outside!! 
Congratulation to the Piñata contest winners of my 7th grade Home-
room.  They are going to have a Pizza Party for Lunch this Friday Oc-
tober 13, 2017!!! Thank you to all my classes for all your hard work 

and dedication!  

On Thursday 10/12, our 6th and 7th grade basketball club students participated in a 
friendly scrimmage against Lynx campus Basketball club players. Our campus players in-
cluded, Valdimir Jean Louis, Esa Muhammad, Porter MacCabe, Claudel Raphael, Kendall 

Cidel, Sharad Sarran, Dylan Campos at the Lynx Campus.  

Students from both campuses were 
able to get connected and had a 

great time! 
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Science Center Event 

 

 

Who: Students and Parents of Orlando Science Schools 

When: January 19th for K-4th and March 2nd for 5th-8th  

Where: Orlando Science Center 
Cost: $50 per person 

 

Payments can be made online ONLY on www.schoolpay.com  

 

There are a limited number of spots, so please sign up ASAP.  

 
Every student must be accompanied by an adult.  

  

*Any parent or guardian attending will need to be cleared through ADDitions 

and be approved as an overnight chaperone. 

 
If you are attending and plan on using your pass, please contact Mrs. Trujillo.  

 

There are no refunds.   

 

 

For more information, please email Amy.Trujillo@orlandoscience.org  

The Orlando Science Center will close their doors to the public and host our 

students, families, and teachers. 

 
Dinner and breakfast are included and we will be SLEEPING OVERNIGHT 

AT the Science Center! 

January 19th for K-4th and March 2nd for 5th-8th  

Art Night Out—Ebru (Paper Marbling) 

http://www.schoolpay.com/
mailto:Amy.Trujillo@orlandoscience.org
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Maker Faire 

 

Spirit Night 

Website: http://www.letsskateorlando.com 

http://www.letsskateorlando.com
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Free and Reduced Lunch Information 

Below you will find the direct link for the Free and Reduced Lunch Program: 

https://www.myschoolapps.com/Application  

Orlando Science Expansion 

https://www.myschoolapps.com/Application
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Character of the Month Award 

Please join us in congratulating the following students for receiving the Character of 

the Month Award: 

Kindergarten— 

Tiago Martinez 

Anaiah Charles 

Meila Moe 

Wesley Sharp 

First Grade— 

Rigoberto Garcia Palacios 

Carlos Hakemer-Fernandez 

Cade Fleming 

Anyssah Ouaryachi 

Second Graders— 

Iddriss Bourkiza 

Talyah Lall 

Srihitha Sai Doddi 

Celaleddin (Emri) Han 

Third Graders— 

Ahmet Yuksel 

Leilani Houston 

Emily Fuentes-Santiago 

Manahil Siddiqui 

Madhav Gadiyaram 

Fourth Grade— 

Myel Alabre 

Noor El-Helw 

Hamsika Addanki 

Snigdha Beesabathuni 

Audrey Comeaux 

Aarav Shah 

Fifth Grade— 

Alexandria Graham 

Beeraj Bhut 

Nadia O’Connor 

Mareka Pendergrass 

Sixth and Seventh Grade— 

Jasmyn Hayles 

Juliet Fuentes 

Raymond Chakir 

Michelle Li 

Nidhiya Joseph 

Lillian Baumann 

Rayan Rhamine 

Jade Waters 

Diego Rivera 

Joshua Somoza 

Aditi Abhilash 

Delano Hill 

Zhanee Lewis 

Cahlil Lewis 

Sara Casey 


